
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

Lutheran Vanguard of Wisconsin 
Let Your Light Shine! 

 

 

Dear Friend, 
 
This summer I will be participating in Lutheran Vanguard of Wisconsin. LVW is a Christian 
marching and competitive field show band made up of members from 9 Wisconsin Evangelical 
Lutheran Synod high schools. Now in our 36th year of operation, LVW performs before hundreds of 
thousands of spectators each summer, and proudly proclaims the Cross of Christ in song and 
performance. 
 
My participation in LVW requires not only dedication and hard work, but also a financial 
commitment. With your help, I’ll be able to march this summer with Vanguard…will you help with 
a pledge or donation to help offset the cost of my tuition? 
 
With 10 parades and 11 field shows scheduled for this summer (at about a mile per event), I will 
march approximately 20 miles (not counting the many, many miles we march everyday in 
rehearsals!). A tax-deductible pledge of $1.00 per mile marched would equal a $20.00 donation on 
your part, and would be greatly appreciated. If you’d rather pledge a different amount per mile or 
make a one-time donation in any amount, it will go a long way toward helping me reach my goal. 
 
Pledges and donations are due by April 30, and checks can be made out to LVW. Your support is 
very important to my participation in Lutheran Vanguard, and it comes with my sincere thank you 
for helping to make it possible. And, if you’d like to see the Lutheran Vanguard in action, I invite 
you to attend our Home Show on June 22, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at Fox Valley Lutheran High 
School in Appleton. 
 
THANK YOU! 
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